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The AOH is the oldest Catholic lay organization in America and is dedicated to  

Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity. 

Slainte                                                                                                           
1 October 2014  

                   
Wednesday 08 October 2014, 7:30 P.M. O’Fallon Knights of Columbus Council 4239, Dinner and beverages will be served.  
 

Request that all who have been members for 25 years or longer get hold of Pat Hickey at (618-257-2146) 
and leave him a message with your name and the number of years you have been a member.  Due to 
record issues, we need your help in completing this list of members that have been a member for 25 
years or more.   
 
We still have State AOH Lotto ticket for sale at $10 each; you can pick some up at the meeting or contact 
Mr. Tiernan at (618.980.3883), the sooner you get your tickets the better, drawing start in October. Your 
participation makes our organization a much stronger division.  It shows your support for the values we try 
to promote. Our division will earn $2.30 per ticket sold; the state keeps $2.30 per ticket and absorbs the 
cost of the raffle. Prize money will consist of one $200 and five $50.00 winners each month starting in 
October 2014 and run thru September 2015.  PLEASE IF YOU HAVE ANY MONEY FOR TICKETS 
WILL, YOU BRING IT TO THIS MONTHS MEETING OR GET IT TO MR. TIERNAN AS SOON AS 
POSSIBLE.  YOUR COOPERATION IS APPRECIATATED ON THIS MATTER. 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
 

There will be NO Picnic this year.  At present, discussion is revolving around the possibility of attending a 
Mass with the LAOH members then some form of dinner or social event to be held in the Council Hall, 
plans are still being developed with a possible date around Saturday, November 1st, the Solemnity of All 
Saints. If you have an idea for a fall gathering, please let Pat Hickey (618.257.2146) or Mike Tiernan know 
(618.980.3883). 
 

Election of Officers will be held at our December meeting.  If you’re interested in one of the various 
positions please let Mr. Patrick Hickey know of your interest; he will let you know if the position your 
interested in is available or what positions are available and the responsibility of those positions. 
 

 
 


